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To : All Parents / Guardians of children in Yr 6,9, 11 & 12
Date . Thursday, 29 September 2022

Title : Director’s Circular September 2022

Circular Number : 21/DIR/2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,
Primary Check Point 6 & Lower Secondary Check Point 9 2022
As per guidelines and advice from Cambridge Assessment International Examinations, Primary Check

Point 6 & Lower Secondary Check Point 9 2022 will be conducted physically in the school. Exams
schedule is as follows:

3 October 4 October 5 October
Monday Tuesday Wednesday
English Mathematics Science

Paper 1: 0900hrs Paper 1: 0900hrs Paper 1: 0900hrs
Paper 2: 1100hrs Paper 2: 1100hrs Paper 2: 1100hrs

IGCSE / AS / A-Levels 2022

Examinations for IGCSE / AS / A-Levels 2022 will commence from 3 October to 17 November 2022.
These examinations will be conducted physically on-site in our school as Examination Authorities do
NOT permit IGCSE / AS / A-Levels examinations to be conducted via any online platform. Subject to
the criteria set by the Examination Authorities, the candidate may or may not be given any result for
subjects not sat by the candidates.

Please take note of the following:

» It is compulsory for our students and staff to wear a face mask properly at all times while they
are in the school premises.

> All parents / guardians MUST be extra vigilant while at their work environment so that parents
/ guardians do not become Covid-19 positive patient(s).
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» All parents / guardians of examination year students are requested NOT to attend any large
gatherings, functions or any other activities during the examination period which may create
unnecessary situation and after which may affect your child / children.

> All parents / guardians are strongly urged to keep their child / children at home immediately after
picking them up from school when their examination ends for the day. Please request your child
/ children not to attend any friend’s parties, gatherings or go to crowded places. If your child /
children need to go out for urgent matters, such as for medical reasons, please REMIND your
child / children to wear face mask properly and observe personal hygiene.

» Any ambiguous situation that may arise and not mentioned above will be referred to the relevant
authorities for a final decision.

> It is the parents’ / guardians’ responsibility to inform the School Principal / Deputy Principals
URGENTLY when their child is tested positive for COVID-19.

We take this opportunity to wish our Year 6, 9, 11 and 12 students all the best in their respective
examinations.

We will update as and when we receive new announcement.

For further information, please contact the following:

Director, Mr Su Hiong Ai - 012-8726123
Principal, International, Mr Markus Gatuman - 013-8335817
Deputy Principal, International, Mr John Law - 012-8880891
Deputy Principal, International, Ms Frances Tan - 012-8871984

“TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE”

Yours Sincerely,

or
> Group of Schools
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